
                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                    

 

                                                                                                                             02/12/15 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
December has arrived and the countdown to Christmas has really begun. 
 
 Next Sunday 6th December is Christmas Market in the Parish Hall 11 – 4pm.  
      Donations of cakes, bottles, etc appreciated. 
 Children will attend Mass on 8th Dec for the Feast of Immaculate Conception.   
 Christmas Carol Service & Nativity Monday 21st in Church at 7pm. Refreshment after in 

Parish Hall. 
 School will close on Tuesday 22nd Dec at 12pm for Christmas Holidays. 

Parents Association Christmas Draw will take place on this day. 
 School will reopen on January 6th.  Children will also attend mass on this day for Feast of 

the Epiphany.  
 
Board of Management for 2015 – 2019 is now in place. 
 
Patrons Nominees – Fr Byrne, Frances Kehoe 
Parent Nominees   – Patsy Rossiter, John Rossiter 
Teachers -   Margaret Furlong and Jacquie Kent 
Community Nominees – Bernie Cullen and Michael Byrne. 
 
Please remember to check out our website on ballycullanens.com as it is constantly updated 
with events and photos. 
Also check out the Parents Association facebook page on Ballycullane NS Parents Association. 
 
 
Le gach dea-ghuí 
 
 
__________________________ 
Margaret Furlong 
Principal 

 
Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. 

Phone: 051 562542 
E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 

 
Web: ballycullanens.com 
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